
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
ADMISSIONS 2024-25 

REOPENING OF ADMISSION PORTAL TILL 30.11.2024 

 

Under the terms of G.O. No. 730-Edn(CS)/10M-95/14 dated 25
th
 November 2024 issued by the 

Department of Higher Education, Government of West Bengal, the standalone admission portal is being 

reopened for all courses and categories, subject to availability of seats. The portal will remain active till 10 

PM on 30.11.2024.  

The modalities of the admission procedure shall be the same as that followed in September 2024, and all 

eligibility criteria, document requirements, notices and instructions shall remain relevant and applicable 

unless modified by any of the following provisions –  

1. Applications will be received from 10 AM on 27.11.2024 to 10 PM on 28.11.2024.  

2. All students interested in applying for any course will have to make a fresh application through the 

College admission portal, even if they had previously applied through either the Centralized Portal 

or the standalone mode in any earlier phase.  

3. No merit lists from previous phases will be valid for the current phase of admission.  

4. Merit listing for all courses will take place at 12 Noon on 29.11.2024. If all candidates cannot be 

merit listed in the first list, the first list will be closed for admissions at 10 PM on 29.11.2024. The 

second list will be issued at 12 Noon on 30.11.2024 and will remain active till 10 PM on 

30.11.2024.  

5. If all candidates are merit listed in the first list itself, the first merit list shall remain open for 

admissions till 10 PM on 30.11.2024.  

6. No solicitations for admission outside the standalone admission portal will be entertained.  

7. There is no need for any physical presence of the student during this admission phase. If 

admitted, she will be asked to present relevant documents in original and photocopy at a time and 

date that will be notified eventually.  

8. Admission helpline will not be active during this admission period. Students may however write to 

snscadmissions2024@gmail.com if they have any doubts or queries. Presence of the student 

and/or guardian in the College premises for clarification of queries is not required.  

 

Admitted students will be contacted and notified about further procedures by their respective 

Departments.  

 

Dated: 27.11.2024 

 

By Order  

Principal 
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